
Invitation to 

Young History Teachers and Post-Doctoral Students for their 

participation in the National Conference on Indian History:  Emerging 

Perspectives 

 

ICHR is organizing a 3-Day National Conference on Indian History:  

Emerging Perspectives   from 5
th

 to 7
th

  March 2018 at New Delhi. Eminent 

historians and scholars will be participating in the conference.  With a view to 

encourage wider participation, the ICHR intends to invite University or College 

young History Teachers (below 35 Age) and Post-Doctoral Students (Registered 

only) to participate and take part in the 3-Day Conference.  

The interested young History Teachers and Post-Doctoral Students may 

send their application along with brief bio-data. The applications should be 

endorsed and forwarded by the concerned Head of the 

Colleges/Department/Institution. The participants should also submit one-page 

note on reasons and relevance of the theme to their research for their 

participation. A limited number of participants will be selected based on merits 

by Selection Committee.   

The ICHR will reimburse III- AC Rail fare or Bus-fare and arrange three 

days dormitory accommodation to the selected participants.   

Those who are interested may send their application by Post /Hand or by 

Email (jpl.director@ichr.ac.in) to following address on or before 15
th

 Feb. 

2018. Applications received after this will not be entertained.  

 

The Director (JP&L) 
Indian Council of Historical Research 

# 35, Ferozeshah Road, NEW DELHI-110001.  

Email:  jpl.director@ichr.ac.in  

 

For more details please visit to our office website: www.ichr.ac.in  

 

- Member Secretary 

 

 
 


